NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT
AND HOME INVESTMENT PARTNERSHIPS ACT FUNDING

Notice is hereby given that the City of Santa Clara is accepting applications for FY 2012-13
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and Home Investment Partnerships Act
(HOME) federal entitlement funds. The use of those funds must address housing and
community development needs of low and moderate income City of Santa Clara residents.
Approximately $900,000 in CDBG funds is anticipated to be available for FY 2012-13; a
maximum of 15% of that total can be used for public services. Approximately $550,000 in
HOME funds is anticipated to be available for FY 2012-13; a minimum of 15% of that amount
must be set aside for Community Housing Development Organizations.

Beginning November 16, 2011, applications will be available at the offices of the Housing &
Community Services Division, 1500 Civic Center Drive, Santa Clara, California. Applicants
may call 408-615-2490 to request an application form.  For more information, contact Jeff
Pedersen or Jerry Hewitt at (408) 615-2490.

Completed application will be due at the Housing & Community Service Division Office no later
than 5:00 P.M., on December 20, 2011.

Rod Diridon, Jr., City Clerk
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